MEN’S CLUB BOARD MEETING APRIL 27, 2021

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE:                                                                                                                Jack Byrne, Pat Walsh, Scott Carver, John Vahey, Dana Kolik, David Sanders, John Koptiuch, Dick Martin, Rich Paden  
PRESIDENT REPORT:                                                                                                                              Nothing to report.
VP REPORT:                                                                                                                                                  Nothing to report.  
TREASURER REPORT:
Stated the budget is on target with no changes or adjustments.

HANDICAP COMMITTEE REPORT:
We currently have 320 paid memberships with 41 being new members or returning after an extended absence.

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE REPORT:  
Is very pleased with both the member’s participation in tournaments so far this year and the improved turnout for the Sat. game.

The committee also wanted to recognize Chris Underwood for all his hard work in organizing the pods for match play.

OLD BUSINESS:
At the March Board meeting, the Board members voted to change the name of the President’s Cup tournament to the Memorial Cup. The purpose of this change was to honor the club members who have passed in the previous year.  This decision was inadvertently left off the minutes of last month’s meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS:
Due to concern expressed to the Board by some club members, the Board wants to emphasize the importance of keeping an accurate score when playing in any men’s club events. The World Handicap System (WHS) of using a maximum score of net double bogey is to be used ONLY when posting a score.  When playing in a men’s club event all strokes taken on a hole must be recorded on the scorecard OR an X may be entered if the hole was not completed or abandoned.  Remember, an X will eliminate your eligibility of winning any monies on that hole or in an event, depending on the game played.  



MEETING WAS ADJOURNED
  



 











 

 
